FIRST ANNOUNCEMENT

Strategies for a sustainable agriculture in Europe: innovative

biocontrol options
29" November 2015 to 3" December 2015 in Gottingen, Germany

Dear Colleagues,

We invite you to attend the conference on

“Strategies for a sustainable agriculture in Europe: innovative biocontrol options”
which will take place from 29" November 2015 to 3" December 2015 in Gottingen, Germany.

Based on the EU project INBIOSOIL (/nnovative biological products for soil pest control,
http://inbiosoil.uni-goettingen.de) we will organize the conference, presenting the latest

developments and results of the EU project, and, in line with the focus on biocontrol options, invited
keynote speakers will present lectures on basic and applied issues related to the field of biological
control strategies, products, registration issues, and future prospects.

The conference aims at enhancing the awareness of opportunities and challenges for the
implementation of biopesticides in sustainable agricultural production systems.

The conference will begin on Sunday afternoon and will end on Wednesday evening with a farewell
dinner.

More information will follow in the coming weeks

This brief note intends to provide you with the conference date and venue for your planning
purposes. More detailed information (including keynote speakers, materials concerning the
submission of talks and posters, and registration information, etc.) will follow in the coming weeks.

We are looking forward to arranging a stimulating conference and hope that you will be able to
participate. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our conference office at:
Heike Kuhlmann (info@kcs-convention.com) or Christian Schopper (Christian.Schoepper@zvw.uni-
goettingen.de)

Please refer to the conference http://inbiosoil.uni-goettingen.de/index.php?id=81 for further

information:

We look forward to welcoming you to Goéttingen
Please forward this email to interested colleagues/students etc.

With kind regards,
Stefan Vidal



